
SGA Update 

 

 

Dining Services: Executive Board is getting information from other schools on their 

dining services.  We are looking for levels of satisfaction, the costs, the control and 

employee turnover rates when schools outsourced their food services. 

 

SGA has organizing petitions in hopes of preserving our current dining services. 

 

SGA held town hall meetings concerning our dining service. 

 

Robert Peresich is Senator of the Month 

 

Elections started this week for SGA Senators, President and Vice President.  

 

Senators looked into the Learning Communities.  Participant’s general consensus is 

positive and most enjoy their mentor.  Success can be seen with a higher GPA average 

(0.21 GPA) than non Learning Community students.   

 

 


